



Dear Parents,

We are so excited to be working with you and your child starting in August! It promises to be a wonderful year.

To keep skills sharp and to help your child make the most of fourth grade, we are asking that you help your child to make sure to read daily, as well as practice addition, subtraction, division, and multiplication facts.

Here is your school supply shopping list, too! ☐ pencils

- ☐ a pack of crayons
- □ a pen that is not black ink
- □ erasers
- pencil box
- ☐ a two pocket folder for homework
- ☐ a box of tissues
- $\Box$  a one subject notebook
- ☐ a good attitude and a bright smile

If you are looking for more work for those rainy days, Barnes and Noble and Amazon both have a large selection of grade level work books that focus on skills practice in Reading, Writing, Math, and Science. If you do an Internet search for summer reading lists, you will find multitudes of books out there. We hope you have a safe and wonderful vacation!

Sincerely,



Kristine Poulin and Jessica DeJongh